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Providers Invited to Complete Nevada Medicaid Provider 

Training Survey 

To help HP Enterprise Services (HPES) improve your overall experience as an enrolled Nevada Medicaid provider, 

the HPES Provider Services Field Representatives have developed a survey to gain your valued feedback. 

You are invited to complete this survey to tell us about your Nevada Medicaid provider training needs.  Your 

feedback and responses will help us to continue improving the value of our training modules and to better serve you 

in the future. 

Please take a few moments to complete the survey available at the following link:  Nevada Medicaid Provider 

Training Module Survey; 1st Quarter 2015.  The survey will be open from March 6, 2015, to March 13, 2015. 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/7Q73S7Z
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/7Q73S7Z

